October Twenty-first 1921. Colin H. Livingstone, Esq., American National Bank Building, Washington, D.O. Dear Mr. Livingstone: -I was sorry to receive your letter of October 4th, saying that it would not be possible for you to attend the Centennial Reunion of McGill. you a great deal about the celebration. One hears expressed most enthusiastically on all sides and by everyone that it was a splendid success. than 3,000 graduates registered. They have returned to their homes thoroughly satisfied with the arrangements made for their entertainment and having fully enjoyed the pleasure of meeting again many with whom they have not associated since their College days. They also considered means whereby they might, as a body, contribute more definitely to the needs of their Alma Mater. To those of us who live and labour here their visit was a real inspiration and I cannot but believe that benefits, at present inestimable, will accrue. with all good wishes, I am, Ever yours faithfully, Principal.